
Mark Coggins (Rep. David Lewis)

From: Rep. David Lewis

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 09:21 AM

To: Erika Churchill (Legislative Analysis); Dan Frey (ISD); Kara McCraw (Legislative Analysis)

Cc: Strach, Phillip J. (PhiI.Strach@ogletree.com); Rep. Nelson Dollar

Subject: Request for Data for 2016 House Redistricting Plan A2

Erika,

In yesterday’s floor debate, the House Minority Leader revealed that he had requested and received a statistical package

that included race for the 2017 House redistricting plan and the accepted amendment to Wake County that was passed

yesterday. Ifl remember correctly, he referenced that some members of his caucus had seen or had access to this

information. In addition, at least one media outlet has apparently seen these statistics, provided by the minority party:

https://apnews.com/36ed1ce243d84859a288e041df0f77b6

 

This data has already been released for the proposed Senate plan. As you know, neither I, my staff, or any House

committee leadership have requested this information, and l have not seen it to date. So that there isn’t an asymmetry

of information, I'd like for central staff to prepare the full statistical package for the plan as it passed on the House floor

yesterday, send it to me, and post it on the House Select Committee on Redistricting’s website. If possible, please have

this ready before the 10 AM Senate committee hearing.

Thank you for all of your hard work during this process.

Sincerely,

Representative David Lewis

House District 53 (Harnett)

Legislative Building, Room 1326

North Carolina House of Representatives

16 W. Jones St., Raleigh, NC 27603

(919) 715-3015

David.|ewis@ncleg.net
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